
 

City Council Meeting Highlights 
Tuesday, August 8, 2023 

 

Summary of the actions taken at the City Council meeting 
 

 
Ordinance No. 2023-612 
Second reading of Ordinance 
relating to an expedited, 
streamlined permitting process 
for electric vehicle charging 
stations. This Ordinance will 
bring the City’s permitting 
processes for EV Charging 
stations in line with State law. 
 
Letters of Opposition 
Staff will send letters of 
opposition signed by the Mayor 
to Assemblywoman Sharon 
Quirk-Silva, regarding AB 309, 
which disregards the state-
mandated planning process and 
specifically empowers the 
Department of General Services 
to make land use and zoning 
decisions on state excess 
property; and to Senator Janet 
Nguyen, regarding SB 423, which 
would take away local control 
and force cities to ministerially 
approve certain housing projects 
without obtaining input from the 
community. 
 

COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT 

 

 
Warrants Processed 
Received and filed warrants 
processed during the period of 
July 15, 2023 to July 28, 2023. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Received and filed the 
Treasurer’s Report for June 
2023. 
 

FINANCE  

 
Notice of Completion 
Lee Ware Recreation Center 
Restroom Renovation, Project 
104, has been accepted as 
complete, and the City Clerk 
will file the notice of 
completion. 

PUBLIC WORKS 

 

View Staff Reports and Meeting Video HERE 
 

https://hgcity.primegov.com/Portal/Meeting?meetingTemplateId=3308

